High School Board Report (9/12/17):

New Teacher Orientation occurred 8/21-8/23. The high school had 3 full time teachers
and two shared teachers participating in the orientations. It was a great 3 days for new
teachers and their mentors to work collaboratively. Thank you to the planning committee
for their efforts.

Full Staff Inservice Days- Consisted of several All District learning, which included
Peaceful Warrior training. The High School also continued to implement the action steps
of the school improvement plan. A specialist from CESA 9 spent the morning of 8/31
facilitating work with assessment strategies and practices. Positive staff feedback was
provided. This work will continue on 9/22 during inservice.

High School Registration- Registration occurred on 8/29. Online registration went very
well for families. Staff members were available to assist with log ins and completion of
the process. Students were also able to have photos taken and receive school ID and
schedules. Very positive feedback from families on the registration process. It was
common for the entire process to occur in under 20 minutes.

Freshman Open House - Open House took place on 8/29 from 6:00-8:00. The event
started with a short discussion in the auditorium followed by time for students and
families to locate and set up lockers. Students then walked through their mock class
schedule spending 6 minutes with each teacher. Staff focused on building relationships
with students and guardians as well as communication strategies and course content.
THS continues to have a great response from attendees and families appreciated the
energy level and goals of the evening.

First Day of School- The first day of school was a great success because of the group
planning that takes place by all staff. Students participated in and extended block of
time at the start of the day were kick off activities took place and chromebooks were
checked out. Students then proceeded through their schedules to meet with each
teacher throughout the day for start of the year information and preparation.
Homecoming will be the week of 9/25-9/30. Homecoming will is facilitated by the
Student Council this year. More communication will occur with the Elementary and
Middle Schools this year so that they may also celebrate homecoming in their respective
buildings. More information will be released as plans are solidified.




